
Here are the updates on the Nebraska East Union from June 15: 
 

• Bowling pinsetters and lanes have been totally removed. The majority of the original wood lanes 
have been cut and salvaged for repurposing within the project. 

• Bowling team space is drywalled and beginning first coat of paint. Tile in the bathroom has 
started going up.  

• Above ceiling work over the lanes is progressing. 

• Sitting stair wood on 1st floor is getting installed this week. 

• The double doors, tile on exterior fireplace, start up of the fireplace, and installation of light pole 
bases on the patio will go on for the next couple of weeks. 

• 3rd floor ceiling work is wrapping up, grid to come in soon. 

• 3rd floor offices are getting first coat of paint. Casework in the collaborative areas will be 
installed in the next couple of weeks. 

• Plumbing in the C-Store should begin soon. 
 
A new Behind the Wall video filmed on June 4 is posted on the renovation website 
 

https://go.unl.edu/55t6

